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DATE: September 24, 2015

TO: Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk

FROM: Melinda Watts, Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering

RE: Docket No. 150102- SU-Application for increase in wastewater rates in Charlotte
County by Utilities, Inc. of Sandalhaven.

Please file the attached Utility's wastewater treatment plant diversion project update in the above
mentioned docket file.

Thank you.

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED SEP 24, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 06041-15
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



Melinda Watts

From: Melinda Watts

Sent; Thursday, September 24, 2015 11:35 AM
To: Laura King
Cc: Shannon Hudson; Kelly Thompson; Greg Shafer
Subject: Sandalhaven

I just spoke with Patrick about the issue with meeting DEP's October 1 deadline for the diversion. FPL has
reached an easement agreement with Lemon Bay ConseiTancy and will proceed with the work needed. Patrick
acknowledged that this will delay the diversion of wastevvater tlows to the interconnection some, but Utilities
Inc. has been in contact with DEP and will fonnally submit a request for an extension next week. DEP
understands that the delay is due to factors beyond the utility's control and is satisfied with the
progress. Patrick said he would keep me informed of the status of the project.
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